

## Overndale Road, Downend, Bristol, BS16 2RQ Tel: 01454 862630

Date: 2nd December 2022



## **End of Term 2 Arrangements**

Dear Parent/Carer

Term ends on **Friday 16<sup>th</sup> December 2022 at the earlier time of 12.30**. If your child is collected by South Gloucestershire transport, this has been arranged to collect at this time.

The first day back for pupils in the New Year will be Thursday 5th January 2023.

Also during the last week of term:

## Christmas Jumper Day/Week - Wednesday 14th December 2022 for pupils on site

Pupils are invited to wear a Christmas jumper or Christmas themed fancy dress. Any creative Christmas adaptations to existing jumpers will be welcome. Pupils are asked to bring £1 and the money raised from this day will be donated to Save the Children.

For those pupils educated off site or at home, Christmas jumpers or Christmas themed clothing may be worn on the day/s agreed by you teacher/mentor during this final week.

## Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 14th December 2022

We will be celebrating our Christmas lunch on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> December 2022. There is no cost to pupils for the Christmas lunch, but please feel free to donate any left over Christmas decorations/crackers/serviettes from last year to brighten up the lunch tables. We understand that some pupils may not want to eat with other pupils, but we would still like them to join us for this celebration.

From everyone at Team PLC we would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and best wishes for a happy and healthy 2023!

Yours sincerely,

Louise Leader Headteacher

Relationships Respect Empathy Perseverance